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PUBLIC HEALTH ENGINEERING DIVISION, GURUGRAM
PHED Opposite Laxmi Bazar, Main Madanpuri Road,
Haryana, New Colony, Gurugram PIN-122001
E-mail 1D :- ee.gurngram(@phedharyana.gov.in, Telephone :- 0124-4238801

To
The District Forest Officer,
Forest Department
Gurugram

Memo. No. - 10831 Dated - 22/11/2021

Subject Diversion of 0.866 hac. Of forest land for laying of water pipe line
for clear water from Basunda Booster to Daboda, Basunda Booster
to Khandewla, Khandewla to Jatola, Fazilpur Badli to Tajnagar,
Faridpur to Dhani Ahiran via Karola and Farrukh Nagar road to
Garhi Nathe Khan under Forest Pivision and District Gurugram
(Proposal No. FP/HR/Water/144418/2021)

Reference Your office Memo. No. 1494-G dated 18/03/2021

In this connection, it is intimated that the joint inspection for the above
said case has been carried out on dated 12/11/2021 alongwith the Sub Divisional
Engineer, Public Health Engineering Sub Division No.l, Gurugram and all the
queries raised by above letter under reference has been attended.

Therefore, it is requested that permission for the above said case may

be granted at the earliest as the work is under C.M. announcement number 25510

dated 13/02/2021.
EXECUTIVE ENGINEER.

An early action is requested please.
Endst. No. 10832 Dated - 22/11/2021
A copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Public

Health Engineering Sub Division No.l, Gurugram for information.
—

EXECUTIVE ENGINEER.



